
February 6, 2023 
 
 This is a report of the special called meeting of the Rossville Town Council at the 
Rossville Town Hall on Monday, February 6, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. to open bids for the S. 
Gaddis St. reconstruction project. 
 On call of the roll:  David Severt.  Jack Fingerle and Bill Croto were absent. 
 Also present were Robert Shaffer, and Colin Sullivan and Dave Buck with Butler, 
Fairman & Seufert. 
 The following bids were opened— 
 

E & B Paving $348,603.57 

Midwest Paving, LLC $294,945.45 

Milestone Contractors, LP $401,000.00 

Rieth-Riley Construction, Inc. $493,672.00 

  
 The bids will be reviewed and a decision will be presented at the next Town 
Council meeting. 
 There being no further business to come before the Council, the meeting was 
adjourned to Tuesday, February 14, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. at the Rossville Town Hall. 
 
      _____________________________ 
      David Severt, President of the Council 
 
Attest:______________________ 
 Patricia McIlrath 

Clerk Treasurer 
 Rossville, IN  46065 
    
 


